Belicore North American Numbering Plan
rerCommimssom s Planning Letter

Number: PL-NANP-108
January 5, 1998

Rose Breidenbaugh - NANP Administration
732-699-3054

subject: NPA Test Number Change for the New 530 Numbering Plan Area (NPA) in California

We have been advised by the California/Nevada Code Administrator that the test number for the new 530 NPA has
been changed. The new test number is effective immediately, and replaces the test number published in PL-NANP-

072.

Old Test Number 530-444-0530

New Test Number  530-461-0530 New Disconnect Date 8/15/98

Questions concerning the new test number may be directed to Doug Hescox, California/Nevada Code Administration
at 510-823-2674.

Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Rose Breidenbaugh, at Bellcore, at 732-699-
3054.

Rose Breidenbaugh
North American Numbering Plan Administration



